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August 2023 
 
 
Dear Fresher, 
 
I am writing to welcome you to St Catherine’s and to tell you about arrangements on the 
day of your arrival here. On the College website you will find a copy of the College 
Regulations and other important information that you should consult. The Senior Tutor, 
the Academic Registrar and the Dean are also writing to you with a good deal of 
information. I know you will get a lot of information at this stage, but please do take the 
time to read it all carefully. It is particularly important you take some time to familiarise 
yourself with the College Regulations. 
 
We shall expect you to arrive between Sunday 1 October and Monday 2 October, with 
Freshers Week commencing on Tuesday 3 October. In September we will email you and 
ask you to book a date and time to collect your room key from the Porters’ Lodge and 
move into your room. 
 
Registration for all new students takes place in the JCR Lecture between 4.00 p.m. and 
4.45 p.m. on Tuesday 3 October. 
 
You will find details of when and where you are to meet your Tutors on the College 
website when you arrive. The majority of these meetings will be held on the morning of 
Wednesday 4 October. 
 
An introduction to the College will be given by Senior Tutor, the Academic Registrar, the 
Home Bursar, the Dean, the I.T. Manager, and myself, in the Bernard Sunley Lecture 
Theatre at 4.00 p.m. on Wednesday 4 October. We will then hold an introduction to 
studying at university at 4.25 p.m. before the Catz Research Showcase at 5.25 p.m. 
 
I very much hope that the next term will be the beginning of a fruitful and happy period 
as a member of St Catherine’s, and I look forward to meeting you in October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Professor Kersti Börjars 
Master 


